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Worship Service - 10 am -  June 28, 2015

Song Leader - Peter Hoeppner
Pianist - Shirley Unrau     Electric Piano - Lianna Hoeppner

worship in 
singing

call to worship

Gerrry Hoeppner
announcements

& offering

OFFERTORY
Lisa Wall

worship in 
singing

SONG
Losch Family

father’s day 
tribute

CHILDREN’S ITEM
Ladawn Neufeld

conference 
update & message

Abe Giesbrecht
closing song

closing prayer/
benediction

THE GRASS WITHERS AND 
      the flowers

FALL, BUT THE WORD OF OUR 

God STANDS FOREVER.. 

ISIAH 40:8
__________________________

Church Camping -  July 24 - 26 
@ Plum Coulee Campground      

The Sunday morning church service will 
be held at  the campground at 10:00 am. 
Those who are not camping are invited 
to come during the days and to the 
Worship  Service on Sunday. A schedule 
of events for the weekend will be in the 
bulletin starting July 5th. For anyone 
camping, you need to reserve your 
site  by signing up on the  sheet in the 
foyer.   Those willing to bring extra 
firewood can volunteer on the sign-up 
sheet or contact Lisa Wall.

FROM THE MISSION BOARD 
We would like to have a non-
perishable food collection for 
Donate Love and the Winkler Food 
Cupboard. You can drop  off items in 
the boxes in the foyer. All non-
perishable food items will be 
accepted until the end of June.

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


                        
Beth Moore Live  at the  Fargodome August 28 & 29, 2015 is coming up 
quickly!  Join your sisters in Christ for this  exciting event! Tickets are priced at $69.00 
+ taxes (U.S.) and can be purchased on-line directly  from Living Proof Life.  We will 
be leaving the Winkler EMMC (600 Southview  Drive) by  bus on August 28 at 9 a.m. 
with some shopping time in Fargo in the afternoon.  The event is Friday evening and 
Saturday  till noon after which we will be heading back home.  The cost for the bus 
and hotel room are:  4 persons per room - $75.00, 3 persons per room - $85.00, 2 
persons per room -$95.00. Limited seats available, so please contact us as soon as 
possible:  Judy Zacharias at 204-325-7595 or Susan Enns at 204-325-9610. 

We'd like to invite all couples married 10 years or less to sign- up  for the 
Young Married's bible study group.    This group  meets twice a month, and 
gives couples a chance to have fun and fellowship  with others who are in 
similar stages of life while studying God's word as a small group  (without 
their children).   In the past, this group  has usually met on Fridays, however 
due to the large group  at times, we'd like to try something a little different for 
next year.  There are two sign-up  sheets at the back for this group  - one for a 
Thursday night study, and another for Friday nights.   The two groups will still 
come together for service and social events. Please sign up  as soon as 
possible so we can start purchasing material for fall. Looking forward to 
another great bible study year starting late September! 
Nathan & Rosemarie Friesen


